
 
 
 

 

 

Thursday 11th April 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Staff and volunteers will continue to run several after school clubs for the children this term as 

follows:-  

 

CLUB DAY DATES COST 

Choir 

(Mrs Free / Miss 

Matthews) 

Tuesday 

3:30pm – 

4:15pm 

Weeks Commencing  

22nd April – 1st July 

No charge 

Archery (5 weeks) & 

Zorbing (5 weeks) 

(SH Active) 

Wednesday 

3:30pm – 

4:30pm 

Weeks Commencing  

22nd April – 1st July 

£2.00 per 

week 

(Total £20) 

Cooking Club (Y2 only) 

(Mrs Grewal) 

Thursday 

3:30pm – 

4:15pm 

Weeks Commencing  

22nd April – 1st July **Please note 

children will require a container to 

bring their cooking home in. 

£2.00 per 

week 

(Total £20) 

 

Football (5 weeks) & 

Nerf Wars (5 weeks) 

(SH Active) 

Friday 

3:30pm – 

4:30pm 

Weeks Commencing  

22nd April – 1st July 

£2.00 per 

week 

(Total £20) 

 

Please note that some of our clubs may incur a small charge for example where it is provided by an 

external provider e.g., SH Active or if ingredients / materials need to be purchased specifically for 

the club e.g. cooking. In these instances, payments will be added onto ParentPay and your child’s 

place on the club will be confirmed once payment has been taken. We have taken the decision this 

term to subsidise the cost of the clubs provided by SH Active in the hope that more children will 

have the opportunity to attend.  

 

Clubs finish promptly at the times above and children will need to be collected from the main office. 

Late collection of children from a club may result in your child’s place being withdrawn and staff 

will follow the guidance set out in the Late Collection Policy, in order to safeguard the children. 

Anker Valley Primary Academy 

Brooklime Way, 

Tamworth, 

Staffordshire, 

B79 0FD 

 

01827 949310 

office@AnkerValley.org 

 

 

Part of the 

Fierté Multi-Academy Trust 



 
 
 

 

 

To book a place for your child on one of the above clubs, please click on the link below to access the 

online form which will open on 6:00pm on Friday 12th April and close on Tuesday 16th April to 

allow for places to be allocated.  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/nKw80UwPuw 

 

Spaces for each club will be limited and allocated on a first come first served basis. Where clubs are 

oversubscribed, a waiting list will operate, and parents will be notified should a space become 

available.  

 

Thank you for your ongoing support and if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask.  

 

Kind regards,  
 

 

 

 

Mrs Natalie Horlor  

Head of School 

https://forms.office.com/e/nKw80UwPuw

